
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: July 11, 2016 
 
TO: Dan Duchniak  
 
FROM: Kelly Zylstra / Jeff Detro 
 
RE:   Ratify Water Main Offsets - E. Moreland Blvd (Manhattan Drive to I94 -DOT project 

2200-16-71) 
 
 
As part of the project, WiDOT has installed new traffic control lights which require a very large and deep 
concrete foundation; extending 14 feet below grade.  At three intersections, (E. Moreland Blvd & 
Kossow Rd, E. Moreland Blvd & Parklawn Dr, and E. Moreland Blvd & Wolf Rd) the foundations were in 
direct conflict with our 12-inch and 16-inch water mains.   
    
As with any WiDOT project, if you have facilities in their way, you are responsible for moving the items 
at your cost.  In addition, the relocation work must be done without affecting the WiDOT construction 
schedule or you are then also responsible for any costs associated with delays.  
 
Due to the construction schedule timeframe, we chose to work with Advance Construction to perform 
the offsetting of these mains.  The total cost for Advance Construction to perform this work is 
$48,500.00.  Staff negotiated these costs and believes they are consistent with other similarly bid 
projects. There is money remaining in budget account #3431 for this work. 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to ratify $48,500.00 cost for Advance Construction to offset water mains 
at E. Moreland Blvd & Kossow Rd., E. Moreland & Parklawn Dr., and E. Moreland Blvd & Wolf Rd.  
 
 

 


	TO: Dan Duchniak

